
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 21st April 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Families, 
 

We have noticed that many of the children are getting Chickenpox.  

Children are allowed in school with chickenpox once the spots have 

scabbed over. 

Attendance 

 
 

Before Easter 46 children out of  55  

received Dojo points for 

being in school all 

week.  This is more 

than the previous week.  

Well done everyone.   

 Forest School  

 

Here are the Forest School 

groups for this half term.  Due 

to the INSET day, the Bank  

Holidays and other school commitments 

the days for Forest School sessions will 

vary week by week.  Here is the plan... 

Monday 24th April 

Thursday 4th May 

Thursday 11th May 

Friday 19th May (this is a change to the 

previous newsletter) 

Wednesday 24th May This session will be 

a ‘Parent Patch Party’ and we would love 

for you to join us.  RSD parents at 

9.15am and RAB parents at 12.45pm. 

RSD 

Arthur 

Peyton  

Harry 

Daniel 

Amelia 

Mollie 

Sophie 

Marley 

Matteo 

Naomi 

George A 

Neahve  

Harrison 

Archie 

Wyatt 

RAB 

Jacob 

Daenerys 

Titan 

George F 

Jaxson 

Vienna 

Declan 

Isabelle 

Holly 

Jake 

Poppy 

Nathan 

Sully  

Easter Reading Competition 

 

Well done to everyone who join in with 

our Easter Reading Challenge.  Here are 

our winners… 
 

Arthur 

Freya 

Lacey 

Matteo 

Max 

Mollie 

Sophie 

 

These children have chosen their own 

prizes. 

 

Please remember that PE is now every 

Thursday.  If it is your child’s Patch day 

please send them in 

wearing 

Patch 

clothes. 
 

We are planning to take the children on 

some local walks.  Wednesday 26th April 

to St Mildred’s church and Wednesday 

3rd May to the park. 


